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Spring Cemetery Clean-Up  
 
 

EAU CLAIRE  The City of Eau Claire Cemeteries staff will be performing their 
semi-annual clean-up of Monday, March 18, 2024, 
and wanted to remind everyone that personal items and winter decorations that 
they wish to keep should be removed from grave sites on or before March 18, 
items remaining after that date will be removed by staff.  Metal flower pot stands 
may remain in place but should be emptied before March 18, 2024.   
 
City Cemeteries, Forest Hill, and Lakeview have a spring clean-up date in March 
and a fall clean-up date in October to help keep the grounds presentable.    
 
If there are questions, please contact the Eau Claire Parks, Recreation & 
Forestry Department at (715) 839-5039. 
 
Learn more about Lakeview and Forest Hill Cemeteries on our website at: 
EauClaireWI.gov/services/cemetery-services 
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